
Names  in  fatal  Cave  Rock
accident released
Details of the fatal July 30 accident on Highway 50 at Cave
Rock are emerging as Nevada Highway Patrol officers continue
their investigation.

Sixteen people were involved in the three-vehicle crash that
claimed  the  life  of  3-year-old  Caroline  M.  Maxfield  of
Centennial, Colo.

A  child  died  in  this  car
accident  on  July  30  near
Cave  Rock.  Photo/Provided

Sylvia Hurtado of South Lake Tahoe was driving a black 2011
Cadillac SRX4 west when the vehicle crossed the double-yellow
line and sideswiped a black 2008 GMC Yukon traveling east.
Ross King of Centennial, Colo., had seven passengers in the
Yukon. Every person in that vehicle was hurt when it rolled
over.

The Cadillac then collided head-on with a red 2008 Chrysler
Town & Country van driven by Emily Maxfield, of Centennial,
Colo. She had six passengers. The child who died was Emily
Maxfield’s daughter.

Witnesses to the crash and anyone with additional information
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are encouraged to contact Trooper Doug Hildebrand at (775)
689.4623 or dhildebrand@dps.state.nv.us.

 — Lake Tahoe News staff report


